
From the NC Department of State Treasurer 
Office of Employee Retirement 
NCRS Employer Reporting 
Email: OER@nctreasurer.com 
Phone: (919) 814-4590 
 

Dear Employer: 

  

This is an important message from the Retirement Systems Division and Employer 

Reporting. 

  

If you are an employer impacted by Hurricane Helene, we understand there may be delays 

in reporting to the North Carolina Retirement Systems. Please contact us by email 

(OER@nctreasurer.com) or phone (919-814-4590) at your earliest convenience so we can 

discuss options for your next opportunity to report. 

  

We appreciate your communication as you work with staff and your communities through 

their immediate needs during this unprecedented time. 

  

Thank you for all you do. 
  

NCRS Employer Reporting 

Email: OER@nctreasurer.com 

Phone: (919) 814-4590 

  

Sincerely, 

North Carolina Retirement Systems, Employer Reporting 
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